Testimonials				

Thought I would send a quick note to say a big thank-you.

Tahlia who has just turned six has loved every minute of the little ninja's since joining at the beginning of the year. At first she was not keen to try karate, but since turning up to Munen Muso and meeting Gary and Sharon she has not stopped asking everyday is karate on today dad and cant wait to jump up to the front of the class in relax position ready for class each time.

She has gained discipline, concentration, respect, self defence, team work and confidence. Each class is slightly different focusing on different aspects each time and she especially loves the Sensei says and dodge ball at the end.

Thanks heaps

Hi Gary/Leanne,

Craig